
 

NOTICE 
 

Santaquin City has an opening on the City Council. The term of this position will end in December 

31, 2019. If you are interested in serving your community as a Council Member, submit a Letter of 

Interest, c/o Santaquin City Recorder, 275 W Main, Santaquin, UT 84655. Letters of Interest will be 

accepted until 5:00 pm on Tuesday, January 2, 2018 with interviews held and appointment being 

made on January 3, 2018. Candidates must meet the requirement for eligibility for office set forth in 

Utah Code annotated 10-3-301. 

 

 

 


